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On the 27 of July 2019 has been agreed a partnership between two international
non-governmental organizations – the International Union of Young Farmers and the Union
Corps Saint Lazarus International.

  

The Union Corps Saint Lazarus International since 2014 accredited in Special Consultative
Status and since 2019 in General Consultative Status in with United Nations Economic and
Social Council in New York, Geneva and Vienna and it is relevant for it to share its experience
in the field of protection of human rights and freedoms. The 
Union Corps Saint Lazarus International 2017 nominated for the Nobel Peace Prize.

  

In Europe level, the European Social Charter and its Additional Protocols protect the human
social and economic rights. Issues related to the International Union of Young Farmers and the 
Union Corps Saint Lazarus International
acquisition of the consultative status with the Council of Europe were discussed.

  

  

In the photo: the Secretary of the International Union of Young Farmers Sergejus Ivanovas
(centre) and the leaders of the Union Corps Saint Lazarus International
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